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I live in the Greensprings and my home is in the Pinehurst School district.  John 

Adams Academy - a company located in California worth $88 million wants to start a 

charter school in southern Oregon.  They are looking at Pinehurst school to oversee 

their charter school but want to locate their school somewhere else - perhaps in 

Ashland.  This doesn’t make sense me.  Please stop this predatory action by passing 

SB767 in order to protect this small rural school district.  

Teresa Trimble 


